
1

From: Jennifer Jarvis <Jennifer.Jarvis@tasrail.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 11 January 2024 10:04 PM

To: George Town Council Planning

Subject: Draft Amendment -George Town LPS

Thank you for no�fying TasRail of the Dra! Amendment to the George Town Local Provisions Schedule (LPS) No�ce 

of Exhibi�on and Invita�on for Wri-en Representa�ons. 

TasRail has reviewed the following two dra! amendments: 

AMD01/2023 – Apply the Rural Zone to three listed proper�es and the adjoining road reserve to the road centreline; 

and 

AMD02/2023 

(a) Apply the Light Industrial Zone and Open Space Zone to part of 135 Bell Bay Road (folio of the Register

154929/1 and the adjoining road reserves to the centrelines (currently zoned Agriculture); and

(b) Apply the Port and Marine Zone to part of the Crown land adjacent to 135 Bell Bay Road, folio of the

Register 154929/1

The purpose of this email representa�on is to advise that TasRail has no objec�on to the above dra! amendments. 

Regards 

Jennifer Jarvis 

 Group Manager Property and Compliance | Property
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